


Dear students, you have done very well in the Term I Examination which was 

conducted in October. Although most of you have done exceptionally well in 

the examination, still a few of our friends need to strive hard to meet their 

potential with their sincere efforts. We are in the process of preparing the 

students of Classes X & XII for the Board examinations to be held in February / 

March 2025.

We cannot change the past but if we resolve to face all challenges now, we can 

create a future as resplendent as the hues of the rainbow. Spare a glance at the 

horizon it is full of promises. No matter what the situation is, never let your 

emotions subjugate your perspicacity. We don’t develop courage by being 

happy always instead we develop it by enduring difficult times and challenging 

adversity. You should remember it is absolutely pointless to despair, as that will 

only make us victim of this unparalleled situation.  

Do not drift away, keep sailing. Stay tuned in with life as Spring is round the 

corner.

The coming months will be full of academic activities and co-curricular 

programmes which are designed to shape you up and grow to be all round 

personalities. I wish that you all participate in all these activities and 

programmes with vigour and enthusiasm to project your best and achieve 

laurels to yourselves and to the glory of your institution. 

With best wishes

P. Eskalin Gonsalves

Principal

Dear students, colleagues and parents,

“You can cut all the flowers but you cannot 

keep spring from coming.” Pablo Neruda

My heartiest congratulations to the entire team for 

the successful completion of the first half of the 

academic year 2024-2025. The first part of the 

year has been eventful. Our students were 

provided with innumerable opportunities to 

exhibit their innate talents by participating in 

various inter-school competitions and bringing 

laurels to our school. I would like to congratulate 

all the students who participated in the events and 

won uncountable prizes in the last few months. 

Message from the Principal …



 

Blue Day Celebration 
On November 8, 2024, our Kindergarten children 

celebrated Blue Day with great excitement. Dressed in 

various shades of blue, they engaged in fun activities that 

highlighted the significance of the colour. The classrooms 

were decorated with blue balloons, and students participated 

in games and crafts, such as creating blue-themed art. 

Overall, Blue Day was a joyful and educational experience, 

enhancing the children's understanding of colours while 

promoting creativity and social interaction.



 

Book Fest

The Book Fest was held at our school on Saturday,  November 

9, 2024. It was a vibrant celebration of literature, featuring an 

array of books from various genre. Kurumpanai Mr. C. Berlin 

was the Chief Guest and Mrs. A. Golden Showmi was the 

Parental Guest for the inauguration.



Parent  - Teacher 
Meeting

09.11.2024



Say No to Plastic 
We Successfully participated in thumbz up campaign World 

Record event organized by Negizhi Masilla Tamil Nadu movement 

(NGTM) in which 1 lakh students all around Tamil Nadu 

participated from multiple school premises. This record was 

acknowledged and recognized on 14.11.2024 by the NGTM world 

records.



 



 

Visit to ISRO Trivandrum
The visit to ISRO in Thiruvananthapuram was an inspiring 

experience for the students of Classes VI to IX, as they 

explored the Vikram Sarabhai Space Centre and learned about 

India's space missions. Engaging in hands-on activities like 

model rocketry and robotics, they gained valuable insights 

into space science and technology. The interaction with ISRO 

scientists ignited their curiosity and encouraged them to 

consider careers in STEM fields.



Children’s Day Celebration

Our school's Children's Day celebration was made even more 
special as we also celebrated our Rector Rev. Fr. Rethees’ birthday. 
The event included heartfelt performances by teachers, who 
expressed their gratitude and admiration for our Rector's 
leadership. 



Cultural Fiesta 2024
The Cultural Fiesta 2024 for KG children from our school was 

celebrated on November 23, 2024, showcasing the vibrant 

talents of our little ones. The event featured delightful 

performances, including songs and dances that captivated 

parents and teachers alike. Our young students charmed the 

audience with their energetic displays, creating a warm and 

festive atmosphere. This celebration not only highlighted their 

artistic skills but also fostered a sense of community and 

cultural appreciation within our school.





The annual exhibition was held at our school on November 29, 

2024, showcasing the remarkable creativity and ingenuity of 

students. 

This event featured a diverse range of projects across various 

disciplines, highlighting innovative solutions to real-world 

challenges.

Students engaged visitors with interactive displays, allowing them 

to experience the projects firsthand. A panel of judges evaluated the 

exhibits based on creativity and practicality.

The exhibition attracted a large audience, including parents and 

students, fostering a spirit of collaboration and support. 

Overall, the event celebrated the students' hard work and 

commitment to innovation, reinforcing the school's dedication to 

nurturing future leaders in technology and creativity. The success of 

"Pearls of Innovation 2024" reflects the vibrant educational 

environment at our school.

Pearls of Innovation 2024





Our Achievements

Our school students won the 3rd prize at the Expo 
at DMI Engineering College, Aralvaimozhi. 

S. Abinasha Jones, Shalom Alaya ,
T. Angel Mystica ,F. Jane Saina

Hearty 
Congratulations

Our school student 
B R  Riya won the 1st  
prize at the Kazham 
2K24 Silambam 
Competition 
Conducted by Yas 
Events in Nagercoil



As we wrap up another exciting 
edition of our school newsletter, we 
want to thank you for your 
continued support and engagement. 
Together, we are building a vibrant 
community where our students can 
thrive and succeed. Stay tuned for 
more updates, and remember to 
embrace the joy of learning every 
day! Until next time, keep shining 
bright!
- St. Joseph’s School
 Attinkarai, Manavalakurichi
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